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19 June 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

As you may already be aware Miss Taylor will be going on maternity leave from Friday 22nd June 2018.  I am sure you will join me in sending best wishes to Miss Taylor and we look forward to welcoming her new arrival.
Miss Athwal will be their teacher for the rest of this academic.   Miss Athwal will then continue with us at Perry Hall until Miss Taylor returns in the next academic year. 

As a reward for all of the hard work 3LT have done this year, they will be receiving a treat afternoon with Miss Taylor on Thursday 21st June. If all children could contribute party food to the afternoon, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

R Kohli

Head Teacher
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